
 
 

 

5th 
December 

Visit to Leeds 
Minster. 

Details to 
follow

18th Dec KS1 
Christmas 
Production 
am and pm. 

Phonics 
workshops  

13th or 14th 
November

Reading
• This half term 

we will be 
reading The Owl 
who is Afraid of 
the Dark by Jill 
Tomlinson. 

• We will also be 
focusing on the 
difference 
between fiction 
and non fiction 
books.

Writing
• Our Writing is based 

on our class book we 
will be concentrating 
on: writing simple 
sentences using 
adjectives.   We will 
also be writing a non 
fiction information 
text.

Maths
In Maths we will be 
concentrating on:
• Adding and 

subtracting within 
20

• 2D and 3D shapes 
and patterns

Topic
• Our topic continues to be 

The Victorians, we will be 
comparing modren life 
with Victorian life.

• In science we will be 
learning about light and 
dark.

• Our PHSE topic is 
Keeping Safe and 
managing risk

Class Teacher: Mrs Longhawn
Other adults: Mrs Ferguson, Miss La Porta, Mr Stevens, Mrs Frisby
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Autumn 2 Year 1

Special 
days 
are:

Mondays
P.E.

University for 
Children on 

Friday 
afternoon. 

Mrs Hodgkinson 
will teach on a 

Monday afternoon

Learning Logs -
These can be handed 

in as they are  
completed. Your 

child can choose a 
piece of home 

learning to complete 
from a grid in their 

Learning Log. 

Reading book -
should be read at 

least three times a 
week and returned 

to school daily.

Home 
Learning

Take a look at the whole school 
blog - on the school website. Also 

follow us on twitter! 
@FieldheadcarPS 

We have had a brilliant 
start to our year 

together and we are 
looking forward to a 
fantastic Christmas 

term. If you have any 
questions, I am at the 
door at 3.15pm every 

day. 


